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To whom it may concern,  

 

Although I am not a resident of Oregon and with all due respect I believe this bill 

could possibly have ripple effects throughout our country and to our economy. With 

several companies that provide fly tiers, and anglers alike with products all over the 

world possibly in your state I feel there would be more detrimental effects than 

expected. For these reasons I would like to oppose this bill. I would like to see the Fly 

fishing community exempt from from this bill if it was to pass. Thank you for the 

opportunity to provide personal regards to this matter. 

 

John Pineda, 


